
To whom it may concern 
 
Sent from OutlookI would like to express  my displeasure with By law 2024. If the 

homeless cannot stay on city property where are they supposed to go? Is there 
no way to have a city-owned property that would provide heated tents and access 
to washrooms? Other cities have done so, so why not ours?  These are our most 
vulnerable citizens. And they should be all of our concern. 

 
Thanks 

Barbara Anderson 
A Guelph resident 
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